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December 22, 2020 

 

Harry Covey  

479 CR 83  

Boulder, CO 80302 

 

Re: Phil Sheridan Lode, Permit No. M-1988-081, Withdrawal of Request for 2nd Five-Year Period 

of Temporary Cessation (Revision No. TC-02) 

 

Mr. Covey: 

 

On December 22, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

request to withdraw Revision No. TC-02 which was filed with our office on November 20, 2020 for the 

Phil Sheridan Lode, Permit No. M-1988-081. 

 

Please be informed, Revision No. TC-02 has been withdrawn and the matter has been removed from the 

agenda for the January 20-21, 2021 Mined Land Reclamation Board meeting. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Janice A. Wheeler, POA for Harry Covey 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS  
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